
Attachment No. 5 

 

CITY OF POMONA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY COUNCIL 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Pomona will hold a public hearing at a City 

Council Meeting on Monday, March 17, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. to receive and consider all evidence and 

reports relative to a proposed Ordinance and Resolution amending the Pomona City Code Chapter 18 

(“Environment”), pertaining to regulating the built and natural environment; and Chapter 2 

(“Administration”), Article X (“Code Enforcement”), relating to administrative citation fines and amending 

the Master Fee Schedule. 

All interested parties are invited to attend said hearing and express their views on this matter. Should 

you be unable to attend the public hearing, your comments must be made in writing and delivered to 

the City Clerk prior to the scheduled hearing date. 

Pursuant to Government Code Section 66016, related documents are on file for public inspection and 

copying, for the cost of duplication in the office of the City Clerk, 505 S. Garey Ave., Pomona, California. 

If you challenge this action(s) in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or someone 

else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the 

City Council at, or prior to, the public hearing. 

Rosalia A. Butler, MMC 

City Clerk 

 
Published in the Daily Bulletin on March 3, 2025 and March 10, 2025 


